
TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD 
REVISED MEETING MINUTES 

August 4, 2010 
 
Present:  Co-Chairpersons Phyllis Bock and Ann Kutter, Walt 
Daniels, Walter Plankl, J. Patrick Francois, Peter Alduino, Diane 
Dreier and Secretary Pat Rice 
Visitors:  Ed Delaney, Neil DeLuca and Michael Rubbo 
Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
The meeting took place in the Town Hall Board Room 
 
Chairpersons Report: 
The Minutes of July 21, 2010 were unanimously approved. 
Walt Daniels gave a report on the Costco Meeting. 
Phyllis Bock and Ann Kutter gave a report on the meeting with Susan Siegel and 
Bruce Barber. 
 
Regular Session: 
Mike Rubbo, Director of the Ella Program spoke to us on the ELLA program at 
Teatown, he explained how they are working together with the CAC’s in 
Westchester and Putnam counties.  He offered his help to us should we have 
questions about anything and advised us of the different subjects that they have 
had workshops on.  Also asked if we could think of anything we would like to see 
or do to contact him. 
Survey-Was sent to us on What, if any, impacts climate change will have at the 
local level.  Bock took it home to complete and will mail it back. 
Creative Living Development-A Preliminary Stormwater Management Plan was 
sent to us and the Board needs it in pdf form so they can go over it before the 
next meeting. 
Tree Preservation Ordinance-All of the suggestions and comments were included 
and a Memo will be drafted to Alice Roker and the Town Board. 
 
New Business: 
Crompond Crossing-Presented an updated plan and will update traffic study 
and include Bike racks in the future plans.  Never received our memo dated 
September 28, 2009, Rice will fax over to them again. 
Shrub Oak Athletic Club-proposed donation of property to the Town- All in 
agreement that this is a good thing.  A memo to Alice and the Town Board will be 
written. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm by a motion proposed by Francois and 
seconded by Daniels. 
 


